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This seminar will explore the issues relating to the new legal duty on governing 
bodies, proprietors of academies and management committees of pupil referral 
units (PRUs) to “make arrangements to support pupils at school with medical 
conditions”.  The aims of the seminar are to: 
 

 Provide opportunity to consider what good practice looks like; 

 Make links with safeguarding; 

 Explore meeting legal requirements and obligations 
 
 
The intended learning outcomes are that governors will: 

 

 Have an increased understanding of governors’ responsibilities relating to 
supporting children with medical conditions in school; 

 Be able to contribute to the school’s self-evaluation and understand its 
strengths and areas for development pertaining to medicines in school. 

 
 
The seminars will cover the following Ofsted Link:  The behaviour and safety of 
pupils. 
 
 
 
This seminar will be held on the following date: 
 
Spring Term Thursday, 15th March 2018 Civic Suite, 7.00-9.00pm 


